
2-2022          
                   
  

Flash Alert 
18 July 2022  

 

 

  

 

 

Notice on extension of ban on import of mentioned items 

The Government of Nepal has notified the extension of the ban on imports of the following items till 14 Bhadra 
2079 (31 August 2022).  It had, earlier on 13 Baisakh 2079, notified of the imposition of the ban on exports 
of several items till 32 Ashad 2079. 

 

1. Alcoholic beverages except for industrial raw material; 

2. Cigarette and other tobacco related products except for industrial raw material; 

3. Chips and similar snacks; 

4. Diamonds except for industrial raw material; 

5. Mobile phone sets costing over USD 300 (previously, the ceiling was USD 600); 

6. Color television sets bigger than 32 inches; 

7. Jeep, car, vans other than ambulances and hearses; 

8. Motorcycles over 150 CC (previously, the ceiling was 250 CC); 

9. All kinds of toys; and 

10. Playing cards 

 

For notice click here 
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